Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Lockwood, George@Waterboards [George.Lockwood@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2013 10:13 AM

To: Ashley, Kasey@Waterboards; Walker, Cody@Waterboards; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health;
Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Pham, Trinh@Waterboards; McMasters, Steven@Waterboards; Heningburg,
Benjamin@Waterboards

Subject: CDOT DORRIS STATION (T0609300005) and FOOD & LIQUOR #166 (T0604500046) and
MEHDIZADEH PROPERTY (T0600100882)

Attachments: Tower_Energy_Group_UST.PDF; Dorris_Station_UST.pdf; Mehdizadeh_Property_UST.pdf

Donna, Kasey

These cases have been ordered closed by the State Water Board. Itis up to the lead agency to complete the case
closure process by ensuring that the wells are destroyed and waste removed before the uniform closure letter can be
issued. Please have the RP complete these activities and notify the State Water Board upon completion.

George W. Lockwood, MSCE, PE-Civil #59556

Chief, UST Cleanup Unit 15-17

State Water Resources Control Board Division of Water Quality
1001 "I" Street

PO Box 2231

Sacramento, CA 95812

Email: glockwood@waterboards.ca.gov
Web: http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/water issues/programs/ust/

(916) 341-5752 Desk
(916) 341-5808 Fax

Remember: Powerlessness is a learned behavior. People can make a difference where they are. You should be bold in
your jobs.

Customer Service Survey: http://www.calepa.ca.gov/Customer/




